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New reporting dates for Environment and Planning 

Committee inquiries 

The reporting dates have been extended for two parliamentary inquiries being conducted by the Environment 

and Planning Committee. 

The date for reporting on the inquiry into the Owners Corporations Amendment (Short-Stay Accommodation) 

Bill 2016 is now 8 June 2017. 

The date for reporting on the inquiry into Fire Season Preparedness is now 22 June 2017. 

More information on each inquiry is available from the Committee’s website. 
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